

201 East Washington Avenue, Room G200 P.O. Box 8916 Madison, WI 53708-8916 Telephone: 608-266-8684 Fax: 608-261-6972 Governor Scott Walker Secretary Eloise Anderson

Office of Legal Counsel

June 2, 2014

Jill Hynum

Wisconsin Professional Employee's Council

E-Mail: wpec@aft-wisconsin.org

Re: Records Request

Dear Ms. Hynum:

I am writing in response to your email of May 21, 2014 requesting "a copy of the criteria DCF has developed for distribution of adjustments listed in Section L - Market and Parity Provisions of the 2013-15 Compensation Plan." The Department possesses no records responsive to your request.

If you should have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Claire Dalle Molle

Attorney, Office of Legal Council Department of Children & Families ClaireP.DalleMolle@Wisconsin.gov

(608) 266-8964